Kazakoff, Laura

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 12:19 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: 1550 Alberni Street

FYI -

From: Gillan, Linda

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 11:41 AM
To: Janine Bond

Cc: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: 1550 Alberni Street

Hello Janine,

Thank-you for your email and voicemail. This rezoning application has been referred to Public Hearing, scheduled for this
evening (Thursday, October 20) so all feedback on the application would be submitted to Mayor and Council for their
review. By way of this email, | am forwarding your comments to the City Clerk’s correspondence group for circulation.

In response to your question, the Council Report for this application includes a Landscape condition in Appendix B for
the applicant to review all City-owned trees with Engineering and Park Board staff, including all the trees along the lane.
This means that if Council were to approve the rezoning application, an assessment would be conducted of all the trees
surrounding the site, with the goal of retaining as many trees as possible.

Best regards,

Linda Gillan

Planner, Downtown Division

Planning, Urban Design & Sustainability
City of Vancouver

tel: 604.673.8281
linda.gillan@vancouver.ca
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From: Janine Bond
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 3:54 PM
To: Gillan, Linda

Subject: 1550 Alberni -- TREES

Hello Linda,

This is in regard to the redevelopment at 1550 Alberni. There are 7 lovely trees between the current building & the
laneway on the south side. Is it possible to save these trees? They are loosing their leaves right now, but in the spring,
summer & fall they are marvelous.

Thank you,

Janine Bond
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